
Submitter: Vanessa Ellison 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB2995 

I strongly oppose this, and think with our economy we cannot afford anymore 

“committees”. Please quit wasting our tax dollars.  


